
Update!

UNIFORM
INFORMATION

Kindergarten will wear Kelly Green Polo Shirts.
First Grade will wear Marigold Polo Shirts
(Butter Yellow will be phased out.)
Second Grade will wear Royal Blue Polo Shirts.



We are making a few changes to our uniforms this year.



1. Black bottoms are preferred, but Khaki bottoms

will be accepted as we transition to our new uniform
standard.



2. We are working to provide an online school store to

allow you to purchase EPS items.



3. School T-shirts will be available online to purchase
and can be worn on spirit days. 






Closed toed shoes that fasten are acceptable

footwear.
 Flip-flops, and open-toed sandals are not acceptable. 




For your information please contact us :
Call : 843-423-8335
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